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July 4, 2019 

Road Reconstruction on Linkwood Lane and 
Road Resurfacing on Spanbridge Road, 

St. Dennis Drive and Wynford Drive 
Contract: 18ECS-TI-05LR 

Expected Start Date:  Summer 2019 
Expected End Date:  Winter 2019 

*Timeline is subject to change. Future notice to be provided.

In April, the City distributed a pre-construction notice about road resurfacing and reconstruction in the 
Linkwood Lane and St. Dennis Drive area (see map).  

This summer, rehabilitation work on four bridges over the Don Valley Parkway will be taking place on 
the underside of the Spanbridge Road, Wynford Drive, Don Mills and Lawrence Avenue East bridges. 
To minimize traffic disruption in the community, the City has deferred the road work on Linkwood 
Lane, Spanbridge Road, St. Dennis Drive and Wynford Drive.  

An update notice will be distributed once a date for this work is confirmed. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

MORE INFORMATION: 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote: 18ECS-TI-05LR. 
  

Project Manager Anisha Patel, 416-392-7829, Anisha.Patel@toronto.ca 
TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service 

416-338-0889
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward16.htm 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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